
Habitat Restoration:  In an effort to educate our students and the 

community, plans are in the works to post signage in our no-mow zones.  

The areas surrounding our trees planted in October, 2010 will receive 

signs explaining the purpose of reduced and non-mowing.  Plans include 

having students paint signs on re-purposed wood, and each sign will 

include a fact based on the information included in the sign below. 

 

 


